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Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
If you missed out on the amazing Founder’s Day celebration last year, I encourage you 
to go ahead and mark your calendar now. The 2023 celebration is scheduled for 
Saturday, April 15th from 4:30pm to 9:30pm at Clark Henry Park. In addition to food, 
games, rides and entertainment, there will also be a firework show at 9:15pm that 
evening. For more information, please visit the city’s website at jerseyvillagetx.com! 
 
I know that many citizens are looking forward to the new golf course clubhouse, and 
we’re closer than ever to moving forward with construction. We have reviewed some 
preliminary interior designs and I think our residents are going to be very excited by 
what is in store for this new venue. The details for construction are being finalized and 
we hope to break ground this summer, with a grand opening scheduled for summer 
2024. 
 
Speaking of the golf course, I am happy to report that through the first quarter of the 
city’s fiscal year, the golf course is profitable. The golf course staff has done a great job 
creating an amazing environment for both golfers and non-golfers, and the investments 
the city has made in improving the course have made it one of the best courses in the 
area. 
 
As I mentioned in last month’s newsletter, I am holding my next mayor’s town hall on 
Tuesday, February 21st at 7:00 pm at the Jersey Village Civic Center. I hope to see you 
there! 
 
 
Your neighbor, 
 
 
 
 
Bobby Warren 
Mayor 


